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General Comment

My name is Andrea Dunlevy. I am a property owner at 79848 Fernwood Crescent Covert MI. It is
obviously extremely important to do a thorough examination of the environmental impact the reopening
of the Palisades Nuclear Plant will have on our environment. As I understand this is a unique situation and
a forerunner of future restoration of nuclear power plants that have been shut down and put back into
valuable usage. Precious information can be learned and proactively used for future reference. Please
make sure everyone does their due diligence as this is extremely valuable to our society and to others.
Thank you

Andrea Dunlevy
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